
Fentanyl - Alvogen 

  
On January 31, 2025, Alvogen announced a voluntary, consumer level recall of one lot 
of Fentanyl Transdermal System 25 mcg/h because there is a potential that patches 
could be multi-stacked, adhered one on top of the other, in a single product pouch.  
 
 

Product Description NDC# Lot# (Expiration Date) 

Fentanyl Transdermal System 
25 mcg/h 

47781-424-47 108319, expiration 
04/2027 

 
Questions regarding this recall should be directed to Alvogen Customer Complaints by 
calling 866-770-3024 or sending an e-mail to alvogensmb@continuumindia.com, 
Monday to Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm EST. 

Consumers should contact their physician if they have experienced any problems that 
may be related to using this drug product.  
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